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12/4/2017 

 

David E Bennett, PE 

Public Works Director/City Engineer 

City of Northfield 

801 Washington Street 

Northfield, MN  55057-2598 

 

RE:  Recycling Rebate  

 

Dear David E Bennett, Mayor and Members of the City Council, 

 

Thank you for participating in the DSI Recycling Rewards Program. 

 

Dick’s Sanitation would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge your recycling efforts 

with a check for $ 15,405.00 which includes the recycling volumes of 1185 tons recycled for 

the year 2016. Dick’s Sanitation shares a portion of the value of material with the city of 

Northfield 

 

DSI would like to inform you of the 2017 DSI- Northfield scholarship winner: 

Bailey Hoffer was presented a check in May in the amount of $500.00. Each year DSI will 

provide a $500.00 scholarship for a student pursuing environmental sciences.  

 

Additionally DSI donated bare root tree’s through our Treewards Program where we donate a 

tree for every 70 tons of recycled material recycled from the city. 

 

Dick's Sanitation commends you for the City’s efforts to promote and support recycling to 

help the environment. As a result of your recycling efforts; trees, water, and natural resources 

were saved.  

 

Thank you for partnering with Dick’s Sanitation. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Weast 

Dick’s Sanitation 

Director Sales & Marketing 

952-469-9870   


